
 

 
 

         
     

    
        

  
  

 
 

           
 

 
  

 

     
 

 
 

    

   

      

     

 

News from the Monmouth Coun 

CONTACT: Karen Livingstone 
Communications 
732-842-4000, ext. 4256 
klivings@monmouthcountyparks.com 

or 
Patti Conroy 
Visitor Services 
732-842-4000, ext. 4247 
pconroy@monmouthcountyparks.com 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, March 27, 2024 

MILLING DEMONSTRATIONS RESUME AT HISTORIC WALNFORD 

UPPER FREEHOLD— The Monmouth County Park System is pleased to announce that the 19th century gristmill at 

Historic Walnford, Upper Freehold, will resume demonstrations starting Saturday, April 6.  Held at 12:30 p.m., 1:30 

p.m., 2:30 p.m. & 3:30 p.m., these demonstrations show how corn was ground into meal in the 19th century. 

Lasting approximately 15 minutes each, demonstrations are free and offered on weekends through November. 
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Besides the gristmill, the site also features the pre-Revolutionary Waln House, an 1879 carriage house, and an 

assortment of other structures. The site's historical buildings are open daily from 9 a.m.-4 p.m. 

For more information about Historic Walnford and the Monmouth County Park System, please visit 

www.MonmouthCountyParks.com or call 732-842-4000. For persons with hearing impairment, the TTY/TDD 

number is 711. The Monmouth County Park System, created in 1960 by the Monmouth County Board of County 

Commissioners, is Monmouth County’s Open Space, Parks, and Recreation agency. 

# 

http://www.monmouthcountyparks.com/

	MILLING DEMONSTRATIONS RESUME AT HISTORIC WALNFORD

